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Tuesday 20th April 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Build Your Legend – Online Safety at home  

 

As a school, we have worked with Google and they have provided every child in KS2 with an 

Internet Safety Challenge to complete at home.  The challenge includes interactive learning 

and challenges for your child to complete at home to become an Internet Legend and to 

stay safe online.  

We would strongly encourage parents and carers to engage with the activity with your child 

as your child may have questions to ask about staying safe online. We would love to see 

your finished Legends, which can be posted onto Twitter, or you could send a photo to your 

class teacher via Class dojo.  

Your child will bring their challenge box home on Wednesday 21st April 2021.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Miss P Hillman 
Principal 
 

 

 


